
The National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey

Northern Chapter Meeting

Date: Saturday, September 15, 2018

Time: 10:00 AM to Noon

Place:  Bloomfield Civic Center, 84 Broad Street, Room 6, 2nd Floor

The Northern Chapter of the NFB of NJ will meet next on the third Saturday in September, the 15th from 10 am to noon. We will be meeting in a new location, the Bloomfield Civic Center, 84 Broad Street, Room 6 on the 2nd floor. The cross street is Liberty Street and the building is located between the Bloomfield Public Library and Sacred Heart Church.  There is a wheelchair accessible entrance in the back of the building on State Street close to the elevator. If you use the elevator, press 2. When you get off, walk straight until you come to a hallway. Then turn left and walk to the end of the hall. Room 6 is the last room on the left. If you come in the front entrance, you’ll go up 2 sets of stairs. There’s an office with a staff member a few feet from the entrance on the left. The main hallway is just past the office. Turn right and walk to the end of the hall. There’s a stairway to the 2nd floor. Room 6 is the first door on the right. 
There will be volunteers meeting you at the door to show you the location of Room 6. Feel free to contact us on our cell phones. My number is 973-641-5067, and Debbie’s number is 973-641-5074. 
Due to the death of our former beloved Chapter President Rebecca Bryant, Joe Ruffalo has asked me, Rick Fox, to be interim president, until we can have elections during the October meeting. Someone will call all chapter members well before the meeting as a reminder and to answer any questions. If you have a question, call Rick fox or Debbie Bloomer on our home number at 973-743-6107. 
We’re looking forward to a productive and enjoyable year on the part of the Northern Chapter.

Sincerely,

Rick Fox,

Interim President

Northern Chapter

National Federation of the blind of New Jersey 


